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MEDIA 

 

After publishing an article about our research in the regional newspaper, other national 

and regional newspapers published information about our activities (more can be seen 

in the links below) as well and thus highlighted the importance of our attempts to 

investigate the grey wolf population in the Bosnia and Herzegovina. 

 

Večernje novosti: 

http://www.novosti.rs/vesti/naslovna/republika_srpska/aktuelno.655.html:756582-

Vukove-broje-foto-zamke 

 

Dnevni avaz: 

https://avaz.ba/kantoni/republika-srpska/422230/uz-pomoc-fotozamki-broji-ugrozene-

sive-vukove 

 

The voice of the Balkans: 

https://glasbalkana.com/?p=271824 

 

Web portal Moj grad BL: 

https://blmojgrad.com/dragana-snjegota-ide-u-lov-sa-fotoaparatom-na-sive-vukove-u-

bih/ 

 

THE FESTIVAL OF SCIENCE 

 

We had the opportunity to participate at the Festival of Science, which was held in 

Banja Luka, Bosnia and Herzegovina on the 6th November 2018, organised by the 

Ministry of Science and Technology of the Republic of Srpska. This was a great 

opportunity for presenting of our research to all festival visitors, mainly school pupils and 

university students, citizens, but the representatives of the government, as well, and to 

indicate the importance of our research.  

 



 
 

 
 

 

 


